
 

 

January 28, 2022 

 

 

Subject: Request for Proposals 

  Engineering Consultant Services –  

  Powell Butte Hwy/Butler Market Rd Intersection Improvement 

  Proposal Received 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Deschutes County Road Department has received proposals in response to the above‐referenced RFP from 

the following firms (listed in alphabetic order): 

 AKS Engineering and Forestry LLC 

 Century West Engineering Corporation 

 Harper Houf Peterson Righellis, Inc. 

 Kittelson and Associates 

 

The proposal evaluation committee will now begin evaluating and scoring proposals. Scoring results will be 

provided upon completion of the committee’s evaluation. 

 

Please contact me at cody.smith@deschutes.org or (541)-322-7113 with any questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Cody Smith, PE 

County Engineer 
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